
 
Flower Mound Baseball Booster Club 

December 4, 2017 Membership Meeting 
7:00–8:00 PM – FMHS / Multi Purpose Room 

 
2017-2018 Booster Club Executive Officers 

• Steve Burgess – President 
• Ally Hill – Vice President of Fundraising 
• Brian Marlow – Vice President of Concessions 
• Kathleen Dieker – Treasurer 
• Ginger Russell– Secretary 
• Danny Wallace – Head Baseball Coach, Flower Mound High School 

 
2017-2018 Select Committee Chairs 

• Field Operations Committee Chair – David Anderson 
• Media Production Committee Chair – Frankie Arthur  
• Events Committee Chair – Christy Hawks 
• Spirit Wear Committee Chair – Carmen Kennedy 
• Game Day Operations Committee Chair – Rodney Johnson 
• Membership Drive Committee Chair – Jill Harwell 

 
Steve welcomed everyone at 7:01pm. 
 
 
1.  Approval of November 2017 FMHS Baseball Booster Meeting minutes  Steve Burgess 
(Please reference minutes at www.fmjagsbaseball.com; first and second motion to approve)  
 
First Motion: Christy Hawks 
Second Motion: John Whinery 
 
2.  Sept 2017 Financial Update          Kathleen Dieker 
Program is estimating 24K moving into Spring. 
 
3.  “Meet The Jags” Night Update        Christy Hawks 
Meet the Jags is Feb. 3rd, 2018 
Fresco’s will be providing the food. 
If anyone has a connection for desserts, please contact Christy. 
Working on Silent Auction – goal is to 30 items and Live Auction – goal is 8 items 
This year there will also be a raffle 
 
4.  Spring Membership Day Update       Jill Harwell 
Membership Day is January 27th.  Seniors will start at 2:30pm.  At the January Booster meeting the 
membership package will be passed out. 
     
5.  Fundraising report and sponsors update      Ally Hill 
No new updates  
 
 

http://www.fmjagsbaseball.com/


6.  Concessions Update         Brian Marlow 
No new updates 
 
7.  Field Update          David Anderson 
Field work day is January 13th 
 
8.  Spirit Wear Update         Carmen Kennedy 
Sneak peak in January 
 
9.  Coach’s Corner          Coach Wallace 
Christmas Charity – adopting a teenage boy (organization is in Denton) 
Goal – is to raise $400, so please have your child bring in $5 to $10 each to donate 
Seniors will go shopping next week and then will deliver to the teenager. 
 
Workouts; 
Both groups are doing great 
Make sure your child works out during the break so they are not behind or sore 
Will be passing out the throwing program in 2 weeks 
The baseball schedules for all teams will be up on website by end of week 
 
January 8th Booster Meeting – most important meeting for Coach Wallace.  Will talk about the tryouts 
and then what happens once the boys are selected. 
 
 
10.  Conclusion (first and second motion to end meeting)    Steve Burgess 
First Motion: Michael Gram 
Second Motion: Jim Antonelli 


